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I support repeal of the Commercial Activity Tax.  The structure of this sales tax is 

highly problematic and creates a number of inequities in how competing business are 

treated, one being subject to the tax while a competitor is not.  As repeal is not 

currently on the legislative agenda, I support HB 2433 which proposes to increase 

the minimum threshold for the Commercial Activity Tax to $5,000,000.  This will 

reduce the inequities inherent in the structure by reducing the number of small 

businesses subject to the tax. 


